
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EDGARTOWN CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

On Wednesday, 27 January 2021 at 4:15 p.m. the Edgartown 

Conservation Commission will hold the continuation of a public hearing 

via Zoom* on the notice of intent filed by Jeffrey Sharfstein under the 

Edgartown Wetlands Protection Bylaw.   The project involves the 

construction of a pool, pool cabana, and associated landscaping and 

site work.  The property is located at 55 North Neck Road, Assr. Map 18 

Lot 50. For a copy of the application or for questions or concerns related 

to joining the meeting via Zoom, please contact:  lmorrison@edgartown-

ma.us 

 

Lisa C. Morrison 

Assistant 

 

*To join Zoom meeting: 

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83336577201 

 

Meeting ID: 833 3657 7201 

 

Or join by phone:  646 558 8656 US (New York) 

         

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%% 

 

MV Times & Gazette: 

 

Please publish the above legal notice one time – Thursday, January 21
st
  and Friday, 

January 22
nd

   - respectively. 

 

Bill should be sent to:   

 

Jude Villa  

Working Earth  

38 Clay Pit Road  

Edgartown  MA  02539 

 

508 627 7094 

jude@workingearthmv.com 


